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ITI Applauds RSC Plan to Boost the Economy and Create Jobs by 
Simplifying America’s Tax Code 

	
  

WASHINGTON, DC (November 2, 2011) – Ralph Hellmann, senior vice president of the 
Information Technology Industry Council (ITI) today released the following statement regarding 
the Republican Study Committees economic proposal to significantly improve the United States 
economy through the Jobs for Growth Act:	
  
 	
  
“This is a bold plan with practical solutions for reforming our international tax code and returning 
well over a trillion dollars to America's shores. The high-tech community commends the RSC for 
making these tax code a priority for our nation and focusing on ideas that will stimulate 
America’s economy and generate long-term growth.”	
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About ITI 
The Information Technology Industry Council (ITI) is the premier voice, advocate, and thought leader for 
the information and communications technology (ICT) industry. ITI is widely recognized as the tech 
industry's most effective advocacy organization in Washington D.C., and in various foreign capitals 
around the world. 
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